Our Ref: 06F.PAQ0IS An Bord Pleanila

Your Ref: \ o

Environmental Protection Agency,
Waste Licensing Department

PO Box 3000

Johnstown Castle Estate

Co. Wexford

13th June 2014

Re: Integrated waste management facility for the acceptance and

landfilling of non-biodegradable inert, non-hazardous and
hazardous Waste at Hollywood Great, Nag's Head,
Naul, Co. Dublin.

Dear Sir,

I have been asked by An Bord Pleanila to refer to your letter dated 16th May 2014 in relation to an application for
a waste licence or a review of a waste licence pursuant to section 173A(4) of the Planning and Development Act
2000, as inserted by Article 10 of the European Union (Environmental Impget Assessment) (Waste) Regulations
2
2012, §é
In respect of the Environmental Protection Agency's request f%@ﬁb@éwations and having regard to the specific
queries raised in your letter, the Board would wish to comch %&b lows:
S
- Having carried out an initial inspection of the do\@?é tson the Agency's website the Board considers that
the activity subject to the current licence aggﬁgﬁ 1on would appear to be the same as that which was
granted, subject to conditions, by the Board; Q\é}é‘
VSR
- The decision was made by the Board a é?che carrying out of an environmental impact assessment and
following an oral hearing into the cag}which commenced on 22nd March 2011 and concluded on 30th
March 201 1. S

N

- The Board can confirm that the EIS and all appendices associated with the EIS lodged with the application
on 10/12/2010 is the same as that submitted to the EPA under W0129-03 on the 17/12/2010. The Board in
its decision dated 16/06/2011 (ref 06F.PAQ018) granted planning permission for the Integrated Waste
Management Facility subject to 22 conditions. The Agency's attention is brought to the Inspector's Report
prepared in relation to 06F.PA0018 which evaluated the contents of the EIS throughout the course of the
planning assessment (pages 30-96 of report) and also summarized the content of the EIS (pages 107 to 138
of report). Full details of the Inspector's Report and the Board's Decision is available on the Boards website
www.pleanala.ie. The Agency's attention is also brought to the Board's final decision as set out in the
Direction and Order with particular attention to the Reasons and Considerations and Conditions imposed
on the grant of permission.

- All documents relating to the Environmental Impact Assessment are available on the Extranet site for
PAQOQ18 - https://partner.pleanala.ie/

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.

64 Srand Maotlbhride.,
Baile Atha Chath |

EPA Export 16-06-2014:23:39:50



Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleandla reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

| Yours faithfully,

'H’ ,(\ery\« SC‘/N\QKF I_

Sinead Mclnerney
Executive Officer ‘

Direct Line:01-8737295
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